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Langhorne	Council	for	the	Arts	
 
 
September 1, 2021 
 
Dear Friends, Neighbors, and Supporters of the Arts, 
 
Since 1992, Langhorne Council for the Arts has worked to enrich our community through experiences 
in the visual and performing arts. LCA also supports talented students in grades 6-11 who have a 
passion in art, music, theater, dance, writing, and wood- and metal-working through the LCA Student 
Scholarship program. Funds for scholarships come from membership dues and proceeds from 
ticketed events.  
 
The pandemic severely limited LCA events for the past year and a half, so we are really excited to be 
out in the community again!  In addition to participating in the Multicultural Celebration, Rotary Pet 
Fair, and Olde Harvest Day, here’s a list of upcoming LCA activities you won’t want to miss: 
 

• The LCA Banner Project – 20 banners honoring people, places, and events that shaped 
Langhorne’s history are up on Pine Street and Maple and Bellevue Avenues for your 
enjoyment and edification as you walk around town. These banners and links to more 
information are also posted on our website. A walking tour brochure is now available at 
various businesses around town.  LCA gratefully acknowledges the residents, organizations, 
and businesses that made this project possible. 
 

• MARK THE DATE:  Sat, Sept 25 (rain date Sept 26) – A Celebration of the Arts 
o In the Morning:  LCA’s Second Annual Sidewalk Chalk Walk  
o In the Afternoon:  LCA’s First Annual Porch Fest 
o See the enclosed flyer or visit www.LanghorneArts.org for details 

 
• COMING THIS WINTER – the Langhorne Buildings Puzzle went over so well last year that we 

are planning a new puzzle that will really rock your world!  Stay tuned for details. 
 

• MARK THE DATE:  Saturday, April 23, 2022 (rain date April 24) – Edward Hicks Day 
o LCA is planning a full day of activities for all ages to celebrate Langhorne’s favorite son, 

primitive artist Edward Hicks.  Residents, businesses, and community groups are invited 
to get involved of the planning of this community-wide event.  We need your ideas to 
make this a great success!  Please email LanghorneArtsEvents@gmail.com to express 
interest in attending a planning meeting in October.  All ideas are welcomed!! 

 
The 2021 Membership form is enclosed.  We hope you will join us in keeping Langhorne a vibrant, 
creative community!  Your support is much appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Pat Mervine 
LCA Board President 


